
Special Notice/Reminder 

www.conaires.ie 

 

September 15
th

, 2017  

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

As the new school year is well under way we ask you to note the following items please. 

 

Junior Infant Collection:  From Monday next, September 18
th

, Junior Infants will finish school at 1:35 

p.m.  This will now be the Infants’ regular collection time. 

 

Punctuality:  The vast majority of pupils arrive to school on time.  However, unfortunately, a small 

number of pupils tend to arrive late.  We ask parents to ensure that their children are on time for 

school as it can be disruptive to the other pupils and the teacher when latecomers arrive.  John, our 

caretaker, is obliged to close the gates as early as possible for reasons of safety so any latecomers 

will have to come to the main entrance.  We appreciate your co-operation in this matter. 

 

Fruit breaks:  As parents are aware, St. Conaire’s has a healthy eating policy.  We would encourage 

all parents to take the time to read the Fruit Break Guidelines overleaf.  The fruit break has been in 

operation for a number of years in the school and we find it beneficial to the children. 

 

Mass to mark the start of the school year:  This Mass will take place at 11 am in Ss John & Paul 

Church next Friday for all pupils from 1
st

 to 6
th

 classes.  Parents/grandparents are most welcome. 

 

Thank you, 

Peter Walsh 

Principal Teacher 

 

Please refer to www.conaires.ie for more information. 


